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12/07/2024  14:13:582024/2510/P INT Peter Land

I own the ground floor apartment at No 7 Wadham Gardens, the neighbouring property to No 9.

Whilst I don't have an objection to the proposed single storey extension, I am concerned about the security 

risk this poses, as the building will be located beside the lower section of the boundary wall between our 

respective properties, and it will have a flat roof.  

I would therefore ask that due consideration be given for the installation of a metal security gate of a suitable 

height, to be located at the front of the side passageway to provide a substantial deterrent for someone 

intending to breach the security of either of our properties.
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